
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
To: Parish Priests, Superiors, all priests 

7 August 2014 
Dear Reverend Father,  

 

 

Congregation for Divine Worship  
and the Discipline of the Sacraments 

 
Circular Letter 

The Ritual Expression of the Gift of Peace at Mass 

 
As directed by Cardinal John Tong, we attach for your attention the English and Chinese 
versions of the Circular Letter ‘The Ritual Expression of the Gift of Peace at Mass’ issued by 
the Congregation for Divine Worship and the Discipline of the Sacraments on 8 June 2014.  
 
An explanatory article (in Chinese) about this Circular Letter is also enclosed herewith for 
your reference. 

 
God bless. 
 

Diocesan Liturgy Commission 

請通傳給所有司鐸。謝謝 

Kindly circulate to all priests. 

Thank you very much.  


